
Mrs. Gonnella, Ms.Gunther, and Mrs. Vecchione
4’s Class

Events
Teddy Bear Picnic( bring small bear to
school) 10/3
PTA 10/2 9pm
Fire Prevention Week 10/7-10/11
Columbus Day 10/4 No School
Scholastic Book Fair 10/14-10/18
Mystery Reader Week 10/14-10/18
Pumpkin Patch 4’s 10/24
Wear Orange to School Day 10/24
Back to School Night 10/10 6:30
Trunk or Treat 10/31 Dismissal 11:30am

Birthday1
Osuke 10/13

Madison 10/23
Stella 10/26
Ethan 10/30

Reminder 
• If you would like to contact me please call the office 

and leave a message or put a note in your child’s folder.  
I will call you once school is dismissed. 

• We will go outside daily, so please have your child wear 
play clothes, sneakers(no Crocs or open toed sandals), and 
appropriate outerwear.

• If your child wears rain boots to school please send in 
sneakers.

October News

Letters of the Month- Bb, Cc, Dd, Ee
Numbers of the Month- 2,3,4, and 5
Colors of the Month- Orange and Black
Shapes of the Month- Triangle and Crescent
Mystery Words – big, blue, come, down



The themes for the month of October : Autumn, Fire 
Prevention, Teddy Bears, Columbus Day, Halloween

We will begin 
October by enjoying 
clear, crisp, and sunny  
weather.  Next, we will 
discuss the signs of 
Autumn. We will then 
introduce letters Bb, Cc, 
Dd and Ee this month. 
Finally, we will discuss
fire safety, Columbus 
Day, Halloween, and the 
Feast of St. Frances.

Art Projects: 
Some of our art projects will 
include: creating making 
baskets for Teddy Bear Picnic, 
creating a Firefighter out of 
various shapes, and create a 
firefighter mobile 
These activities will develop 
small muscle skills, eye/ hand 
coordination, and the 
development of skills for 
cutting and writing.

Religion: 
The children will encouraged 
to help one another in 
preschool and being kind will 
be promoted with “Caught 
Being Kind Certificate”. A 
discussion of St. Francis of 
Assisi will take place.  We 
will introduce the “Our 
Father” prayer.

Math:
The lessons will include 
comparing sizes.  The 
numbers one, two, three, 
and four will be introduced. 
There will also be a daily 
review of numbers, shapes, 
and the  identification of 
patterns.


